
Healthy Lifestyle Week 2016 

As part of Healthy Lifestyle Week 5th 

and 6th class brought in fruit and 

vegetables to make smoothies. We all 

got to taste some foods never tried 

before. Our smoothies were really tasty 

and we had lots of fun making them. 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


